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Attorney Jennifer Flanagan named to GWCF new
Professional Advisors Council
 
April 2, 2025  |  In The News

Greater Worcester Community Foundation is proud to introduce its new

Professional Advisors Council, a group dedicated to strengthening

relationships between the Foundation and Worcester County’s advisor

community. Attorney Jennifer Flanagan is one of a dozen local

professionals named to the Council.

“Professional advisors are essential partners for our community

foundation. They help clients align their charitable giving with their

financial and estate planning goals. By working together, we can ensure

philanthropy is both purposeful and impactful, creating lasting benefits

for donors and our region,” said Pete Dunn, President & CEO, Greater

Worcester Community Foundation.

Read more about the new Council here.
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